
9 January 2008

Response to UNC Modification Proposal 0184:
Requirement for Partial Non-Business Days for the Purposes of 

the UK Link Technology Refresh (UKLTR)

Dear Tim

E.ON UK recognises that in order to extend the UK Link system lifetime prior to the Rewrite in 
2012/13, there is a need for the UK Link Technology Refresh.  The original Modification Proposal 
0179 intended that Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th February were to be declared non-effective days.  
This would have placed serious constraints on Users who would not have been able to submit 
Supply Point Administration (SPA) files on these days.

It is acknowledged that the Proposer has sought to mitigate these constraints by re- designating 
these days as partial non-Business days. Files would not be processed on these days but they may 
still be submitted. 

Therefore E.ON UK supports Modification Proposal 0184.

Yours sincerely

Brian Durber (by email)
Retail Regulation

E.ON UK plc
Newstead Court
Sherwood Park
Little Oak Drive
Annesley
Nottinghamshire
NG15 0DR

www.eon-uk.com

Please respond to:
Brian Durber
Tel: 01538 386923
Mob: 07768 031942

Brian.durber@eonenergy.com

Tim Davis

Chief Executive

Joint Office of Gas Transporters

31 Homer Road

Solihull

West Midlands

B91 3LT


